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Sent: 14 July 2015 13:13:28 
To: Jeni Jackson 
Subject: Development Plans 

I am writing to raise my serious objections to the proposed development plans 

in West Byfleet and Pyrford. 

How are you going to address the problem of the massive influx of people into 

such a small area? West Byfleet already has a major traffic problem in the 

morning and evening rush hours, not counting the parent school parking in 

Oakcroft Road and Sheerwater Road when dropping/collecting children for the 

Marist School. The Health Centre already has in excess of 30,000 patients to 

contend with. I foresee total lock down for months and months for existing 

residents, if and when the proposed building work starts, not to mention the 

laying of sewerage pipes, electricity, gas, telephone cabling etc. 

I wrote to Jonathan Lord last year regarding the poor condition of the Parvis 

Road and Old Woking Road, the extra volume of traffic will result in even more 

road problems. 

I would also like to know who the intended new houses are for and why should 

we be allowing traveller pitches?  

My husband and I have lived in Pyrford and West Byfleet for 20 years and we 

chose this part of Surrey because of the excellent facilities offered for medical, 

shopping, train services and general road travel. This is certainly going to 

change and in our opinion definitely not for the better. 

Mrs J Clements 

Moonrakers 

Hazel Road 

West Byfleet 

KT14 6JJ  

 
 




